
 

 

Yes, it is “Happening in the Heights” and here are more 

reasons why you should join the Chamber! 
 

As a Chamber member you will have access to unique marketing, networking and 

educational opportunities such as: 

 
 

Networking 

 
 Access to the current Chamber members on the Chamber website with contact information, phone number, etc.  

 Ability to host a Business After Hours event  

 A variety of networking opportunities with other businesses at one of the many Chamber and community sponsored 

events 

 Ability to attend the complimentary annual Chamber breakfast meeting in December  

 

 

Marketing 

 
 Ability to have the Chamber hold a ribbon cutting/ground breaking ceremony for your business grand opening, 

anniversary celebration, etc. and an article and picture of the event posted on the Chamber website and facebook 

 Ability to have a New Chamber member spotlight article and picture (if you want) on Chamber website and facebook 

 Opportunities for Business member spotlight article and picture (if you want) on Chamber website 

 Ability to participate in “Night Out in the Heights” events held June through September 

 Sponsorship opportunities for Duryea Festival and other Chamber and community sponsored fund raising events 

 Ability to advertise with the Peoria Heights Chamber in the PJ Star 2 to 3 times a year at sharply discounted prices 

 Participate in business coupon discount opportunities for the annual Historical Trolley rides in Peoria Heights and Peoria 

from June through October 

 Be included in the Peoria Heights Chamber brochure which is distributed to over 30 local hotel/motels, the Convention 

and Visitor’s Bureau, Visitor Centers, Riverfront Museum, Caterpillar Visitors Center as well as new resident packets 

 Opportunities for Member to Member discounts 

 

Educational 

 
 Opportunity to attend educational and informative programs as well as provide such programs at Chamber meetings 

 Receive FREE weekly business educational mailings from BIGG Success along with access to their extensive on-line 

business library  

 Have your events, promotions and news updates featured on the Chamber website’s “What’s Happening” section and 

facebook page 

 
 

(Peoria Heights Chamber members meetings are held on the second Thursday of every month at the Chamber building: 1203 E Kingman 

Avenue. For additional information please contact the Chamber at 309-282-7733 or by visiting our website at peoriaheightschamber.com) 
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